Good Day Comrades

Attached you will find the updated Monthly District Comparison Report as of
the end of December for year #8 of our Military Service Recognition Book
program.

As you will note, we only received a total of 22 submissions this past month
for a total of 250 submissions for publication in our Volume #8. So, with
only five more months remaining in which to have submissions processed and
submitted from Branches, we still have a lot of work to do in promoting the
need for Veteran submissions since we are currently publishing upwards of
700 submissions in each of our books.  I will be sending out a memorandum in
the next few days to all of P.E.C. regarding this need, so will not dwell on
it here.

Income wise, we continue to be doing extremely well. As you will note in the
comparison report, we have received $130,640.04 to date in year #8 of our
program, which is an increase of $24,549.87 over the same time-frame last
year in year #7 of our program. So, this is excellent considering that our
publishers' salespeople are contending with
COVID-19 this year which means that some businesses that they normally call
are closed. Our total profit that we have received through this program to
date is now over the past eight years is in the amount of $1,311,384.10.
Through these funds, it has greatly assisted us with supporting the eight
various Veteran Transition Programs that we at Ontario Command support to
the tune of $204,910.00. We have also utilized $110,168.95 to assist
programs for our Branches.

As stated, a memorandum will be distributed shortly, but again, a big thank
you to all of you for being involved in our program and making it the
success that it has been to date. Your support and dedication is truly
appreciated. And although we are faced with our current COVID-19 pandemic, I
ask that we continue to promote the program through a concentrated effort
during year #8 of our program.

May you stay safe and healthy and hopefully, 2021 will be a much better
